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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Field Day will be held on June 24th and 25th from 2:00pm on Saturday through

2:00pm on Sunday.  A few years ago we contacted the ARRL about using digipeaters

for making Field Day contacts on Packet Radio.  They could not, or would not

give a direct answer.  They only said that a digipeater is something like a

repeater, and repeater use is not allowed as per Field Day rule: 6.10.  If you

look up the ARRL Definition of a Digipeater it says: "A packet station used to

retransmit signals that are specifically addressed to be retransmitted by that

station"  To us that sounds like a digipeater can not be used for Field Day

contacts.  However, there is "NO" ARRL definition of a Packet Radio NODE.  When

using a digipeater, you must connect to a distant station by using their name or

callsign followed by "V", for via, followed by one or more digipeater names, or

callsigns.  To connect to a distant station using NODEs, you must connect from

NODE to NODE to NODE, etc, etc, using their individual names or callsigns which

is like using "remote control", which is allowed as per Field Day rule: 6.4.

Since there is no ARRL definition of a NODE, then it looks to us like using

NODEs are allowed to be used for Field Day contacts.  This year the WCEC (Wood

County Emergency Communication) group is going to set up a Keyboard to Keyboard

Packet Radio station.  The station WILL NOT automatically respond with a Field

Day report, as per Field Day rule: 6.4, but will be answered by Keyboard.  The

WCEC station will be using the callsign of "WC8EC", which it will Beacon out the

NODEs names that it can be connected from.  When checking into the State Wide

DAREN Net, it uses an automate connect/response report.  The State Wide DAREN

Net will still be in operation during the Field Day weekend.

There were 31 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Randy Thomas,

K8KHW, who has been participating in the net since February 13, 1999, has

completed 900 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  Howard Peek,

N8SCS, needs only one more check-in to make 150.
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